KEY"Radio

690 xc 1000 waris Phone 632-4119

September 25, 1962

Scottsbluff, Nebraska

Dear lMaurice,
This confirms your reception of our station on the morning of
September the 16th, 1962. Your listing of our programming was correct
and I confirm your reception of KEYR on the above date.
Right now I'd 1ike to thankyou very much for letting us know
about your reception of KEYR. KEYR is a rather new station just about
one and a half old. We use all R.C.A. equipment except for our tape decks
which are Ampex, a real nice setup we have here.
If you ever get to this part of the country stop in and say hello.
By the way Terrytown is a corporate village hetwéen Scottsbluff and Gering
which are twin cities, it's kind of a suburb. You've got some pretty
nice equipment, HQ-180 , pretty nice! By the way my name is Roger Bartlett,
I'm chief engineer here at KEY-Radio.
Thanks again for your report of reception and we might see you some time,

Yours truly,

Roger MROG" Bartlett
chief engineer

p.s. ®nclosed is one of our program skeds. Thanks once again!



